
Churchdown Club February newsletter 
 

 
 
 
Hurrah dry January is over!! We are into February now and planning plenty of events to 
entertain you throughout the year, of course this Friday from 8pm we have our February 
quiz (quiz nights are held on the 1st Friday of the month) 
 
Friday 14th February, the most romantic day of the year, we have a steak and wine deal and 
live music from Club favourite Risky Galore. 2 person sirloin steak meal and a bottle of wine 
for £25, we would highly recommend booking early to reserve a table in advance. 
 
Bar BINGO is proving a popular fun night, bingo caller Jamie will return on Friday 21st Feb, 
join us before a game for our Friday night curry and a drink deal for £8.50 (Bar Bingo takes 
place on the 3rd Friday of the month) 
 
Six Nations Rugby continues throughout February and March with all games screened live. 
 
Looking ahead to March we have a 2 course Mother’s Day Sunday lunch planned for Sunday 
22nd, book in to treat your Mother! 
 
Cheltenham Race week takes place in March, we will be open early for Gold Cup Day 
breakfasts on Friday 13th, after a successful day at the races return to the club for Club 
Karaoke in the evening! 
 
Now that Christmas is behind us, its time to start phase 2 of the refurbishment. The lounge 
area of the bar will be out of commission for three to 4 weeks as we get the ceiling sorted 
out and give the area a general refresh. It will cause some disruption and we ask for your 
patience, but it should be worth it in the end. We will then put all the finishing touches to 
both areas, such as new curtains and getting some of the artwork and photos showcasing 
the Club’s heritage back on the walls. The intention is to have a formal relaunch event once 
it is all completed towards the end of March, so keep your eyes open for more news next 
month. 
 
Thank you for reading and we look forward to seeing you soon 



 
 
 
From the staff and Committee at Churchdown Club. 
 
 


